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COMING EVENTS 
 

September—Mahuru 
30th END OF TERM 3—SCHOOL HOLIDAYS BEGIN 

 
October—Whiringa-ā-Nuku 

17th TERM 4 BEGINS 
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29th September 2022 
 
 
Nga mihi te whānau,  
 
Well, what a hectic term this has been.  Unfortunately we have had some teachers absent along the way 
and many, many relievers in classes or having to split classes.   
 

This is never an ideal situation and it reminds me of how 
much we need to support our children to deal with 
change in their daily routines.  It is a part of life and 
sometimes we are not happy about it.  Please support 
your child to learn resilience and ways to remain calm 
when things do not go their way.  

We are having our first sharing assembly today and look 
forward to seeing you come along to these in the 
future.  It is an important part of our mahi (work), 
celebrating the learning of our tamariki (children).  We 
will have two sharing assemblies in Term 4. 
 
 

 
 

PS: Principal acknowledgement: Tyrel in Tupuārangi,  
for receiving a ‘Good Attitude’ award at the Paeroa Rangers Football Club.   
That is definitely showing the Miller Avenue BEST values, great achievement 
Tyrel.  
 
Happy holidays, we’ll see you again on Monday 17th October. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Whaea Debs 
Tumuaki 

A very happy birthday to Jackson B.W and Max 

who celebrated their birthdays recently and to 

Emma who is celebrating her birthday today.  

 We hope you all had a great day! 



Whaea Iti (Liz) 
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Miller Avenue School Contact Information 
E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 
Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Facebook: Miller Avenue School 
Skool Loop App: Simple free download: In Google Play & App Store search ‘Skool Loop’ & choose our school once 

installed. 
  Westpac Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (Please put in payment details and your child’s name)  

I am Whaea Iti (Liz).  I am a Learning Assistant for Whānau Waitī (Room 8). 
I help with the day to day running of learning and activities with Whaea Liz.  

Once a week I bring one of my fur babies to school. I have 3. They love being 
with the tamariki and each have their own personality.  

With Rusty, Gus and Alice coming to be with the tamariki, they help teach the 
tamariki how to approach and treat animals. 

 
We are a PB4L (Positive Behaviour for Learning) school. I am part of the PB4L 

team. My role is to get and make resources for the staff and students. 
I enjoy my roles at school and have learned so much. 



Whakataukī  
 

LUNCH IN SCHOOL MENU TERM 4 
The lunch in school menu is now available to view.  You can find this on our school facebook 
page—Miller Avenue School and on our Skool Loop App—details below on how to download.   
CHOIR CONCERT PHOTOS 
We would like to say a special thanks to Tomek Friedrich at Artzentao Photography for the     
wonderful photo’s you took at the recent choir concert.  To view the photos from the matinee              
performance please follow the link below and enter the password: PCH140922  

To download images please open one and use download options on the top.  You can also order 
prints directly from the gallery. 
Link to Paeroa Concert Photos:   https://www.artzentao.co.nz 

TERM 4—COMPULSORY SUN HAT TERM 

As we are approaching the end of Term 3 and heading into our        
compulsory sunhat term after the holidays, now is a good opportunity 
the ensure your child has a school sunhat.  MAS sunhats are available 
from our uniform supplier, Direct Group for $14.40 plus $5.00 if you 
want a name embroidered on the hat.  Students who are not wearing a 
sunhat next term will be expected to play under the shade during 
morning tea and lunch breaks.  Please ensure your child’s hat is clearly 
named as we end up with a surplus of hats in our lost property with no 
names on them. 
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 Magazines, cardboard tubes, old 

art & craft items  

If you have any of these at home 

please bring to the school office. 

 

Welcome to this week's PB4L message: 
The school has settled on our ‘Simply the BEST’ motto, with BEST being our acronym. This 
encompasses the values of Brave, Engaged, Sensible and Thinking to help guide our journey. 
This week we have a focus on being ‘Sensible and Thinking’ and how that impacts on our    
behaviour and learning. 
 
Sensible and Thinking, in our learning and making positive choices about how we approach new 
and routine learning tasks. 
 
Our Growth Mindset empowers the saying ‘The Power of YET’ 

 
CONGRATULATIONS Kowhai House Members who have the most points for the end of term 3 
and get a special lunch break today. 1013 points. 
 
Have a safe and happy holiday. 
 

Token Winners for Week 9 &10:  
Week 10 House Points: Totara: 1009; Rimu: 844; Kauri: 999; Kowhai: 1013 WINNERS 

TOTARA: Bella– Tupuānuku; Alfie—Tupuānuku; Nelly—Waitā; Mark—Tupuānuku;  
Bronson x 2– Tupuānuku 
RIMU: Lylah—Waipuna-ā-rangi;  Indie x 2—Waitī; Pania x 3—Tupuānuku 
KOWHAI: Jake—Tupuārangi; Brock–Waitī; Sage x 2 – Waitā; Torino x 2 —Waitā 
KAURI: Jayriss—Tupuārangi; Huia x 2— Matariki; Tyrel—Tupuārangi; Deon’dre—Tupuānuku;  
Azaeliyah—Matariki 

M.A.S BEST values are:        

B— Brave 

E— Engaged 

S— Sensible  

T— Thinking 

 

E huri tō aroaro ki te rā 
tukuna tō– ataarangi ki muri i a koe 

 
Turn and face the sun and let your shadow fall 

behind you 

https://www.artzentao.co.nz/p732025148?utm_medium=photographer_referral_link&utm_source=zenfolio_email_system&utm_campaign


PUBLIC NOTICES 
 

 

OUR SCHOOL APP 
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